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Dear Parents and Carers, 
Another school year comes to a close this  
Thursday and another Year 6 class are moving 
onto a new school journey. What a fantastic year 
at St Maryõs! We are very blessed to have such a 
wonderful school community.  
Last nightõs Award Evening was a lovely conclusion 
to our school year. Congratulations to all our   
wonderful students on their amazing efforts and 
achievements throughout the school year. 
Thank you to the wonderful staff of 
St Maryõs -  Mrs Richards, Mrs Murray, Miss  
Collins, Mrs Shore, Mrs Brown, Miss Buckmaster, 
Ms Toohey, Ms T Holland, Ms S Holland, Mrs  
Ambrose & Mrs Dobbie who give countless hours 
over and above what is expected of them. Best 
wishes to Mrs Brown and Mrs Murray next year.  
Thank you to each of the families and  
students for all you have contributed this year.  
Wishing you all a holy and safe Christmas, and a 
fantastic holiday we look forward to working with 
you and your child/ren again in 2018. 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Christine Baron 
Principal 
 
 

 
 

Student Term Dates 2018 

Term 1: Tues 30th Jan - Fri 13th April  

Good Friday - 30th March, Easter Sunday 1st      

April, Easter Monday - 2nd April  

Term 2: Tues 1st May - Fri 6th July  

Term 3: Tues 24th July - Fri 28th Sept  

Thank You Morning Tea  
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community this year please join us for morning tea 

tomorrow at 10.30am  

DONATIONS TO ST VINNIES  

All families are asked to  

donate a toy, book, money, non perishable food or a 

voucher  

to the annual St Vincent de Paul Christmas Appeal.  

The donations may be brought to school and will then be 

passed on to a Tumut St Vincent de Paul Rep.  

These will be distributed to local needy families.  

Thank you for helping others. 

Branch Out, Blossom and Grow at St Maryõs  

Come Lord Jesus, Come 

and be born in our 

hearts.  

 

YEAR 6 GRADUATION MASS 

Last Friday, a beautiful farewell Mass was held 
for our wonderful Year 6 leaders and their 

families followed by morning tea and a  
farewell assembly. 

A huge thank you to Mrs Richards for all her 
hard work in preparing the beautiful 

 Mass and for the special photo powerpoint.  

The passing on of the Leadership  
candle from Year 6 to Year 5 was a special part 

of the ceremony with Year 5 students 
accepting the challenge to carry on the  

leadership role in 2017. 
May Year 6 treasure their time at St Maryõs as 

they move onto new adventures next year.  
 

 A big 
thank you 

to Mrs  
Ambrose 
for making 

and  
decorating 

the  
amazing 
Gradua-

tion Cake. 

OUR 2018 SCHOOL LEADERS 



 

 

 

  
 
 
 

 

What a great night last night and a fitting end to a 
busy school year! 

Congratulations to all our students on a wonderful  
year of work and great achievements. 
Many thanks to our departing families  

Cooper- Wilson, Giblin- Crain & Collins families 
 for all your support and contribution to our school  

community over the years and for your  
faith in St Maryõs.  

Congratulations to all our students who received  
Certificates of Excellence for areas they have achieved 

well in during this year.  
Congratulations to students who were awarded the  

following Perpetual Trophiesééé. 

 Academic Achievement Award ðMeika Collins  

School and Community Spirit Award ð  

Gracie Cooper -Wilson  

Creative Arts Award ð Caitlin Giblin -Crane  

John Holland Memorial Sport Award  

ð William Smith & Daniel Korn  

Curriculum Award (Mathematics) Jiemin 

Shang  

Ian Giles Memorial Award (Literacy)  

Ellie Wolfe and Lucy Pearce  

School Representatives 2017 

Premiers Reading Challenge 


